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HIGHLIGHTS

NIGHT OUT AT THE ZOO!

SYNAPSE FAMILY OUTING! 



CONFERENCES!

PET OF THE MONTH:
Jade

Owner: Charlie (PGY-4)









KUDOS!KUDOS!KUDOS!
-Kudos to all of the senior residents for their participation in the stroke
pilots last academic year, to the stroke program for winning the grand
prize for best overall improvement project at NM Improvement Day (I-Day)
at the AMC for their project "Improving Time to Treatment for Acute Stroke
Patients at NMH Emergency Department," and to Jyoti  (PGY-4) for holding
the record for DTN time! - Dr. Caprio and Dr. Bega 

-Kudos to Allen (PGY-4) for helping out with a consult so I could attend my
night class! - Courtney (PGY-3) 

-Kudos to Dr. Alex Hong (neuro rads attending) for being so helpful and
taking the time to look through a patient’s outside imaging with me. It really
helped me gain a better understanding of her course and I am very
appreciative of his willingness to help when he did not have to! I learned so
much from this discussion.  -Jyoti (PGY-4)

-Kudos to Dr. Harris (neuromuscular attending) for going out of his way to
teach and involve me in EMG when I wasn’t even scheduled to be with him.
He took the time to walk through localization with me and made it very 
worthwhile! -Jyoti (PGY-4 )

-Kudos to Dr. Hac, Dr. Jia, Dr. Kumthekar, Dr. Lukas, and Dr. Seth who are
faculty members who Feinberg medical students recognized as role models
demonstrating exemplary professionalism! -Dr. Maas 



KUDOS!KUDOS!KUDOS!
--Kudos to Jen Fokas (PGY-4) for being selected for membership in the Gold
Humanism Honor Society. This is a national honor society whose mission is “to
recognize individuals who are exemplars of humanistic patient care and who
will serve as role models, mentors, and leaders in medicine.” -Dr. Bega 

-Kudos to all of the residents who have showed up for the recruitment
socials thus far! It has been an awesome start to the season and your time is
greatly appreciated! Also kudos to Alex for organizing them and getting all of
this going! -Jyoti (PGY-4) 

-Kudos to senior residents Charlie and Jen (PGY-4's), who went out of their
ways to show me around and make me feel comfortable- visiting sub-I Anna
Kolchinski 

-Kudos to Sarah (PGY-2) for her great work on our recent publication on high
grade SAH together!  -Dr. Chou 

-Kudos to Nadia (PGY-2) for her hard work and great care of patients on an
exceptionally tough night. She used great judgment with some exceptionally
sick patients when we had to break a part during multiple simultaneous
emergencies. -Jen (PGY-4) 

And a special kudos and
happy Veterans Day to all of
those who have served our

country, especially our PGY-1
Rolf and all our patients at

the Jesse Brown VA!


